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      2018 Wandermere Men’s Club 

     Welcome to the 2018 Wandermere  golf season. Thus far we are experiencing a fairly normal 

winter and hopefully the course will be ready for play this spring. The tournaments scheduled for 

this year have been reduced compared to last season and we have kept those having the most 

participation. The Thursday @ the Masters and US Open will also be on the schedule. 

     The Men’s Club continues to welcome new members and growth, making us the best in 

Spokane. This year the focus will be getting more participation from our members, both young 

and old, especially in our tournaments. The Rabbit during the week (Thursday-Sunday, at noon) 

continues to draw members, new and regular, a mainstay at Wandermere. 

     There are some changes to note this year. GHIN has increased their fee and hence the annual 

dues will reflect this, plus the anticipation of an increase next year. The old house on No. 1 

fairway is no longer. The monthly horse races have been replaced with putting contests primarily 

due to lack of interest from the majority of participants in the rabbit. Putting contests will begin 

at 5:30 PM on meeting nights and meetings will begin at 7.00 PM on the last Thursday of every 

month. Please refer to schedule, there will be no variables in the times. 

     Our first meeting will be on March 29
th
 at 7 PM and of course the traditional free spaghetti 

dinner at 6 PM. Dues for 2018 must be paid to participate. You can pay dues in the pro shop 

prior or in the clubhouse before the dinner/meeting begins. 

     The Kick Off Tournament is scheduled for March 31
st
.  Most  tournaments will start at 10:00 

AM with signup cards available in the pro shop. The Thursday before each tournament is 

normally the cutoff for signing up, however, space available, late entries will be accepted. 

Tournament fees have also been increased due to rising costs. Lunch or dinner will be provided 

for all tournaments. The schedule has been kept simple with only Wandermere related and 

Herb’s tournaments listed.  

     The Men’s Club wishes to thank past president Keith Ross for his hard work and dedication 

for the last several plus years. Also, much thanks to the entire Wandermere staff, grounds crew, 

kitchen, bar and Herb. We are Wandermere because of them ! 

 

Membership Information:  Regular Membership Dues - $70.00 
                                                  Associate Membership -       $34.00 
                                                  Junior Membership       -          $5.00 
Hoping for an early spring. See you on the course. 
                                                                                            Jeff Lambert, President 
 

 


